
 

 

Public Works Department 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

TO: Ed Lavallee, City Manager 

FROM: James R. Clinch PE, Director of Public Works and Asset Management 

DATE: October 21, 2020 

COUNCIL APPROVAL: Yes  MEETING DATE:  November 17th, 2020  

STRATEGIC PLAN GOAL: Keep Venice Beautiful and Eco-Friendly 

SUBJECT: Accept Donation – Centennial Park Plaque  
 

Background: Proposed is the placement of a new plaque within Centennial Park to recognize Bob Vedder.  
The proposed location is adjacent to the visitor kiosk, along the 200 block of W. Venice Avenue.  Please 
see the attached materials for additional detail. 

This item was reviewed and recommended for approval by the Parks & Recreation Advisory Board on 
October 19, 2020. 

Requested Action: Accept donation of bronze plaque to be installed within Centennial Park to 
recognize Bob Vedder. 

City Attorney Review/Approved: N/A 

Risk Management Review: Yes  
Finance Department Review/Approved: N/A 
Funds Availability (account number): All funding is through private donations. 
 
ORIGINAL(S) ATTACHED: Location Map, Photos, Plaque Examples 
Cc: Click or tap here to enter text. 

MEMORANDUM 
City of Venice 

 


